
The Hill School 

(540) 687-5897 

www.thehillschool.org 

TAKE NOTE  

September 22, 2016 

 

The lunch forms for October are due Monday, September 26th 

PTC Parent Dinners 

(6:30 pm) 
 

 

Thank you to Andy & Jill Blunt  
and Matt & Melanie Blunt for hosting the  

3 - 5 Dinner last night.  
What a lovely evening! 

 

Wednesday, Sept. 28 – 6 - 8 Parent Dinner,  

 hosted by Molly and Greg Ewert 
 

Please plan to attend the dinner of your oldest child. An 

invitation (with directions) has been mailed to you.  
 

Please RSVP to Hill School at (540) 687-5897 

or rsvp@thehillschool.org 

Parent Teacher Club (PTC) 

Back-to-School Night 
 

Thursday, October 6th          

                                 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

 
The evening will begin at 7:00 p.m. with a brief    

All-School meeting in the Theater. 
 

After this meeting, parents will go to their child(ren)’s  

homeroom(s) for a presentation by the homeroom teacher of this 

year’s curriculum and events. The evening will conclude at  

approximately 9:00 p.m. 
 

Please Note: We will not have childcare available during 

the meeting. 

Ice Cream for Sale!  

Every Wednesday at lunch 
 

$1.00 
Proceeds support the 5th grade 

Hill School is offering an electronics “ECYCLE” recycling program!  
 
 

We will begin collecting electronic equipment Monday, September 26.  
 

Please place your items on the pallets located by the dumpster at the art 
circle parking lot by Friday, September 30.  No items will be accepted after 
NOON on Friday. 

 

Computers, monitors, microwaves, cell phones, phones, printers, tvs (nothing large as the 
6th graders will be handling them). 
 

Questions? email lturner@thehillschool.org or smccaskey@thehillschool.org 



Coming up at Hill: 
 
 

Thurs.-Fri., Sept. 22-23 Grade 8 Rock climbing trip/camping trip (overnight). Leave Thursday at 8:30 am, return Friday at 7:30 pm  

 
 

Wed., Sept. 28  Grade 3 Apple Gleaning. Depart at 8:30. Regular dismissal 
   6-8 Parent Dinner hosted by Molly and Greg Ewert, 6:30 pm 
 

Thurs., Sept. 29  JK and K to Stribling Orchard. Depart at 8:50. Regular dismissal. 
   V Boys Soccer vs. Powhatan at Hill. Game at 3:30, dismissal at 4:45pm 
   JV Boys Soccer vs. Powhatan at Hill. Game at 4:30, dismissal at 5:45 pm 
   V Girls Field Hockey vs. Powhatan at Powhatan. Game at 3:30, dismissal at 5:15 pm 
   JV Girls Field Hockey vs. Powhatan at Powhatan. Game at 4:30, dismissal at 6:15 pm 
 

Fri., Sept. 30  Grade 7 to Camp Highroad. Regular dismissal. 
   Grade 8 to Antietam. Dissmissal at 4:00 pm. 
 

Sat., Oct. 1  Country Fair 
 

Tues., Oct. 4  JV Boys Soccer vs. Highland at Highland. Game at 3:30, dismissal at 5:15  
   V Boys Soccer vs. Highland at Highland. Game at 4:30, dismissal at 6:15  
   JV Girls Field Hockey vs. Walker Grant at Hill. Game at 4:30, dismissal at 5:45  
   V Girls Field Hockey vs. Walker Grant at Hill. Game at 4:30, dismissal at 5:45  

 

 

Little Sisters 
3-5 grade girls 

Tuesdays 
4-5 pm 

Starts on Oct. 11 

Mariposa 
6-8 grade girls 

Mondays 
4-5 pm 

Started on Sept. 19 

Mariposa and Little Sisters  
Singing Clubs Times! 

Please email kchase@thehillschool.org with any questions. 

Thank You 
 

To those who have already donated items 

for refugees in need. Girl Scouts in the 

5th and 6th grades from troop 5293 are 

still collecting much-needed items like 

gift cards to Target, Walmart, Dollar 

Tree, and all common grocery stores. We 

also need any toddler supplies, new  

twin-size sheets, and household items like 

pots and pans. There is a box in the front 

office with a full list of needed items. 

If you are able to donate, please drop off 

items by Friday, Sept. 23 

Questions? Please contact  

Anya Turner-Veselka or Lucy Turner at  

540-687-3436. 

 

Please join  
The Hill School Alumni  

Association Board  
and Hill School 

 at the Virginia Fall Races 
 

 
We look forward to seeing Hill School families,  

alumni, and friends. 
 

Please stop by for food, refreshments and fun! 
 

Glenwood Park, Middleburg 
Saturday, October 8th  1-4 p.m. 

 
 

We will be at patron parking spaces 1 & 2  
(against the stone wall.)  

Visit www.vafallraces.com for ticket information. 
 

Questions?  
Please contact Lisa Patterson at 540-687-5897 

lpatterson@thehillschool.org 

Here is the link to find the  

animals made by people in 

Kenya from flip flops 

washed ashore: 

ocean-sole.com 

tel:540-687-3436
ocean-sole.com




AVAILABLE: Need a babysitter for Parent dinners or just a night off? Emma Northrup Hill school 8th grader is available. Experienced, 

reliable and fun! 571-286-6243. 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

WANTED: We are looking for a Gardener and some yard maintenance help with our estate. We are located approximately  three miles 

from Middleburg (D.C. side).  Please contact Kelli  703-966-9432.  
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

AVAILABLE: Madeleine Jahnke, a recent Foxcroft graduate and Hill alumna (’12) is available until late October for childcare and 

after-school transport. She has a clean driving record and years of experience working with children of all ages. References are  

available upon request. Please email madeleinegjahnke@gmail.com or call or text her at (703)909-3039.  
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

FOR SALE: Seasoned firewood—$75 a cord. Pickup only—Atoka Road. Contact 540-687-6233 or tatianap444@gmail.com. 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
SEEKING: Upperville Family looking for a happy responsible person for childcare after school. My daughter is in 6th grade at Hill 

and my son is at Blue Ridge school 8th grade. The job entails driving, helping with homework and making dinners. Good driving  

record is a must! Tuesday - Thursday and some weekends. I can be flexible but hours approx: 3:30 - 8:00 . If interested, please call 

Elizabeth Mandros 540-454-7009. 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

MOVING SALE:  Furniture, foosball table, ping pong table, giant bean bag chair, refrigerator (garage type), appliances, computer 

printers and monitors, bookshelves, and more. Located at 248 Edwards Ferry Road in downtown Leesburg at intersection with  

Woodberry. Sunday 12 - 4pm, or call to schedule: 540-687-1163 Stephen Stetson.  
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

FOR RENT: Historic, large 4 bedroom / 4.5 bath home in the heart of Leesburg. Three floors plus unfinished basement, large yard, 

swimming pool, large 2 car garage, new kitchen, updated bathrooms. Elegant living with high ceilings and classic feel. Large stone 

front porch, side porch, patio, fenced yard. Pets OK. Available Oct 1. $3,950 plus utilities. Call 540-687-1163, Stephen.  
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

AVAILABLE: Small, bright 2-bedroom/1 bath cottage for rent east side of town, close to Rt. 50.  Very bright and cozy.  Lots of  

privacy and land, hardwood floors, lots of windows.  Rent furnished or unfurnished.  Long term or possible short term.  Perfect for 1 or 

2 people.  Contact Sara (703) 930 - 4708.  

tel:571-286-6243
tel:540-687-1163
tel:%28703%29%20930%20-%204708




 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite your 6 –8 Grade 

girls to join the fun! 

 
Friday, September 30, 2016 

3:30 - 7:30 pm 

 

Foxcroft School's STEM Department is delighted to offer this  

opportunity for young girls to get excited about computer  

programming through this fun, girls-only evening.   

 

We hope you will encourage all middle school girls to come for this very 

special evening.   

 

Please contact Dr. Evans at maria.evans@foxcroft.org  

or 540.687.4380 for more information.  

 

To RSVP, please contact Tracey Bigelow @ 540.687.4340.  

The event is free but space is limited so please respond early.  


